Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield and Oliver Andrews.

William Manna came in to discuss the Road behind the grandstand and the wood lot.

Milton Elliott can in for information concerning the placing of a temporary trailer on Steven Elliott's lot on Tucker Mill Rd.

Sandy Gallup stopped in to discuss the "Applefest" and the use of the Town Hall for Recreation Commission to hold ballet dancing, arts and crafts and Senior citizens programs.

Also about playing basketball for children in grades 5 - 9 included

Mrs. Kissel and Mrs. Warnock came in about Mrs. Kissel's trailer.